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3D Systems to Participate Virtually at William Blair’s 

“What’s Next for Industrials” Conference 
 

ROCK HILL, South Carolina, September 16, 2022 – 3D Systems (NYSE:DDD) 

announced today that management will participate in a panel during William Blair’s 

“What’s Next for Industrials” Conference. The panel, titled “Advancing Healthcare 

Through 3D Bioprinting,” will take place virtually on Friday, September 23, 2022, at 

12:00 p.m. Eastern Time.  

 

A recording of the panel will be available on the "Events and Presentations" section of 

3D Systems’ website at https://investor.3dsystems.com/ shortly after conclusion of the 

event and will remain available for 7 days following the event. 

 

About 3D Systems  

More than 35 years ago, 3D Systems brought the innovation of 3D printing to the 

manufacturing industry. Today, as the leading additive manufacturing solutions 

partner, we bring innovation, performance, and reliability to every interaction - 

empowering our customers to create products and business models never before 

possible. Thanks to our unique offering of hardware, software, materials, and 

services, each application-specific solution is powered by the expertise of our 

application engineers who collaborate with customers to transform how they deliver 

their products and services. 3D Systems’ solutions address a variety of advanced 



    3D Systems Press Release  Page 2 
 

   

 

applications in healthcare and industrial markets such as medical and dental, 

aerospace & defense, automotive, and durable goods. More information on the 

company is available at www.3dsystems.com. 
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